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Comments: To Whom It May Concern:

 

As a part time resident of Bear Valley, I am very concerned about your plan to limit the terrain that over snow

vehicles (OSV) can access in the Stanislaus National Forest. These vehicles do NOT cause damage nor harass

wildlife, as the medium to which they travel, aka SNOW, disappears in the spring AND the wildlife in question are

hibernating or have migrated to lower terrain.

 

I can support a minimum snow depth standard so that OSV do not disturb forest soils. However cutting down the

open terrain by 85% is NOT acceptable.


